
Irwin, Steven 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Julia Shepherd 
4571 Star Road 
C5reenwich, Ohio 

Ms. Shepherd, 

Puco ContactOPSB 
Monday, August 18, 2014 2:35 PM 
blackhawk5324@frontier.com 
Puco ContactOPSB 
RE: OPSB-ContactUs 

Thank you for contacting the Ohio Power Siting Board (OPSB) regarding the Greenwich Windpark, OPSB Case No. 13-
0990-EL-BGN. Your comments will be docketed in the case record. 

The Production Tax Credit is federal program and not influenced in any way by the OPSB. 

More information about the proposed project is available in the OPSB Staff Report of Investigation, which serves as the 
OPSB Staffs recommendations to the Board. The Board will consider and vote on the project on August 25. 

please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any additional questions about the OPSB or the Greenwich Windpark 
proposal. 

Thanks, 

Steve 

Steve Irwin 
Public Outreach Coordinator 
Ohio Power Siting Board 
614.466.2871 
OPSB.ohio.gov 
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-•—Original Message— 
From: blackhawk5324@frontier.com [mailto:webmaster(5)puc.state.oh.us1 
Sent: Sunday, August 17, 2014 8:51 PM 
To: Puco ContactOPSB 
Subject: OPSB-ContactUs 

This form was sent at: Aug 17, 2014 8:50 PM 

CONTACT REASON: Comment 
ThiB ^ -̂ CO c^rt- i^-y t h a t : t ;he xr^^^aeB TITLE: Mrs. .is!; a C^ 

document dei iverad i u thc'reg-alar course,of t'-^^ '̂i^f^-

TectuaiciaiL ^imili.'i*-. 

mailto:blackhawk5324@frontier.com
http://OPSB.ohio.gov
mailto:blackhawk5324@frontier.com
mailto:webmaster(5)puc.state.oh.us1


F1RST_NAME: Julia 
LAST_NAME: Shepherd 
EMAIL: blackhawk5324@frontier.com 
PHONE_NUMBER: 419-752-5324 
ALTERNATIVE_PHONE_NUMBER; 4195455022 
STREET_ADDRESS1: 4571 Star Rd 
STREET_ADDRESS2: 
CITY: Greenwich 
STATE: OH 
ZIP: 44837 
COUNTY: Huron 
COUNTRY: USA 
COMPANY_NAME: Greenwich Windpark 
CASE_NUMBER: 13#0990-EL-BGN 
COMMENTS: Dear voting members, 
I have recently been to several community meetings concerning the wind turbines. Please do not support the production 
tax credit! We need more information since the negative impact has been brought to our attention.Please vote against 
the Greenwich wind turbines! 
Respectfully, 
Julia Shepherd 

mailto:blackhawk5324@frontier.com

